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Merry Christmas, Happy
Hanukkah and a have an amazing

New Yearl!
It feels incredible that I am already writing to wish you all
a Merry Christmas. It feels like only yesterday I was
writing the first newsletter of the year welcoming
everyone back.

It has been such an amazing term filled with so many
activities, experiences and memories. Year 4 visited
Fishbourne Roman Palace, Year 6 held a World War 2 day,
Year 3 were visited by Stone Age people, Year 5 visited
London, Year 2 visited our local churches, Year 1
experienced their first full Wild Woods cycle and
Reception completed their first full term with us. We have
welcomed new staff and temporarily said goodbye to others
but it doesn't matter what happens I am always blown away
by the smiling, happy faces that greet me everyday.

On behalf of myself and all the staff at The Globe, I would
like to wish you all a Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukkah and
an amazing New Year!

See you all on Monday 6th January!
Mrs Salvage

KEY DATES

INSET DAYS
Friday 14th February 2025
Monday 21st July 2025
Tuesday 22nd July 2025
Spring_Term 2025
06.01.25 - Ends 04.04.25
Half term: 17.02.25-21.02.25
Summer Term 2025
Starts: 22.04.25 - Ends 18.07.25
Half term: 23.05.25-30.05.25

Attendance heroes

A big well done to the following classes for achieving
over our 96% attendance target this week: Brighton
and Perul We didn't manage any 100% attendance this
week but I'm sure we will be able to reach it again! I
wonder who will achieve 96%+ when we return after
the break.

FOG

A big thank you to all the wonderful FOG volunteers
who have given up their own time recently to make
special memories for the children over this festive
period.

FOG are always keen to welcome new faces. You don't
need to do a weekly commitment but if you have some
spare time or some exciting ideas, why not join our
FOG volunteers.

Upcoming events

06.01.25 - Welcome back!
09.01.25 - Worries and Fears workshops begin
17.01.25 - The Globe's annual Birdwatch day

W/B 20.01.25 & 27.01.25 - Year 1 to Year 6 swimming

galas.

07.02.25 - NSPCC Number day
11.02.25 - Safer Internet Day
W/B 10.02.25 - Y6 Bikeability

O 01903 854970
% office@theglobeprimary.co.uk

Don't forget to report any absences on Studybugs.

Learning for life!



